
25th May 2018 
 
Via email: nationallawamendments@ahpra.gov.au 
 
 
RE: Consultation on a proposed National Board guideline for informing a National Board 
about where you practise 
 
Thank you, for your recent request for input in to the draft guidelines. The Australasian College 
of Podiatric Surgeons (“the College” or “ACPS”) is the peak body training and advocating for 
Podiatric Surgeons in Australia. The ACPS welcomes opportunities to engage with AHPRA with 
regard to amendments to law, which will affect its members.  
 
The ACPS council supports the amendment and believes that podiatric surgeons providing 
practice information will promote transparency and good governance amongst podiatric surgeons 
in Australia and further aid AHPRA if investigations are required in the interest of public safety.  
 
The ACPS is happy to provide further comment or discussion if required.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
President 
 
 




